
A Smile Shared, is a Smile Doubled....
“EPIC MATCHING CHALLEGE”:   Let’s Double the Gift!

The EPIC INVITATIONAL GOLF TOURNAMENT is shining brightly for the sixth 
consecutive year on Wednesday, September 23rd, 2020. This event benefits The Joyful 
Child Foundation (TJCF) in memory of Samantha Runnion. Dedicated to the prevention of 
crimes against children through programs that educate, empower, and unite families and 
communities.

Our event’s contributions help train Children, Parents and Teachers in learning the BRAVE curriculum. 

WHY are we not just cancelling this years event with the lockdown happening? 
Because the Children are too important.  Because we ARE making a difference. Because, it is all a big deal when you 
are impacting the lives of children, and changing their world. ... And, we are ready for some fun!

Do the BRAVE Lessons work?  Here are just a couple of examples....
Example #1:   After a BRAVE Lesson in class, a 4th grade student told her teacher that another female student had 
touched her inappropriately.  Further investigation found that the offending student was being sexually abused by a 
family member. An arrest was made.

Example #2:   A mother was buckling her infant on one side of her minivan while her kindergartner was going around 
to the other side.  A nearby car had the trunk open and a woman gestured to the girl to come over and choose her 
favorite toy out of the trunk.  The girl used her BRAVE Stance and yelled, 
“STAY BACK”, alerting her mother to the danger.  The woman with the toy jumped into her car and fled.

We could go on with many more examples....but, you get the point.  We ARE making a difference in the lives of 
children and families.

At EPIC we believe in the Strength of a People and the Power of Community. 
The Presedient of EPIC Pacific South, Jim Gillette, has issuedd the EPIC MATCHING CHALLENGE.  The first $20,000 of 
individual donations will be mateched dollar-for-dollar by EPIC. So, please open your checkbook!

Dan Ryan, the Managing Principal of EPIC Inland Empire, was the first to respond to the new 
EPIC MATCHING CHALLENGE.  Dan kicked off the Challenge by personally committing $2,500 of his own money, to 
this year’s event.  Even before a formal public announcement, EPIC employees have personally stepped up to help this 
year.  We have received separate contributions ranging from $20 to $500 to $2,500.  Please help in any amount that 
you can. Thank you in advance for your contribution.  
EPIC is challenging YOU to step up.   (See Donation Incentive Gifts below.)

We are asking for your help.  This is a difficult year for everyone.  Including TJCF, and the tournament too.  
That said, the work that TJCF is doing is much too important to delay.  So, we are soldiering on with the EPIC 
INVITATIONAL GOLF TOURNAMENT event.  

Our efforts over the last five years have supported The Joyful Child Foundation’s efforts in expanding the reach of 
the BRAVE program.  
* Last year was the first time that the BRAVE training was available Nationally.  
* TJCF pivoted in June, during the COVID crisis to help with video-based programs to help meet the need of distance 
learning.
* TJCF is just in the process of rolling out a Train-the-Trainer BRAVE training to Royal Family Kids organization. 
This helps 9,000 Foster Kids.

Your support is crucial to our efforts to help train the BRAVE Lessons to children.  EPIC invites you to be a part 
of our EPIC Community in helping The Joful Child Foundation (TJCF) by being a contributor and having YOUR 
contribution Matched by EPIC with the EPIC MATCHING CHALLENGE.  

EPIC continues to move forward and lead the way supporting 
T h e  J o y f u l  C h i l d  F o u n d a t i o n



The Joyful Child Foundation is a 501 (3)c IRS approved charitable entity.
Donations are tax deductible.  

D ONATION INCENTIVE GIFT S

For a  donation of  $100 -
A l imited edit ion re versable  high qualit y 

OVERSIZED WAFFLE TOWEL.

Features  embroidered logo of 
The Joy f uld Child  Foundation on one side.

And,  the  embroidered EPIC logo on the  other  side.
F o r  M o r e  I n f o  o r  T o  D o n a t e  P l e a s e  C a l l :

Kathy Lopez at 909-919-7513            email -  kathy.lopez@epicbrokers.com

For a  donation of  $250 - 
You rece ive  ALL THREE ITEMS BELOW:

A limited edit ion re versable  high qualit y 
OVERSIZED WAFFLE TOWEL

Features  embroidered logo of 
The Joy f uld Child  Foundation on one side.

And,  the  embroidered EPIC logo on the  other  side. 

CHALLENGE COIN w ith BALLMARKER

Featur ing a  mag netic  re versable 
pop-out  center.

Bal l-marker  show n i s  the  f ront/back

 THREE-SECTION GOLF POUCH

Features  embroidered logo of 
The Joy f uld Child  Foundation on one side.

And,  the  embroidered EPIC logo on the  other  side.


